
City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 18-1116, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 10-02-2018

Title:
Approval of and authorization to purchase one (1) ½-Ton Crew Cab Pickup Truck from John Vance, pursuant to
the Oklahoma statewide Vehicle Contract, for the Police Department.

Background:
Law Enforcement agencies throughout the State of Oklahoma are able to purchase vehicles at the state contract
price, which is advantageous to the political subdivisions by allowing them to make purchases at lower prices.
The Police Department is seeking to purchase one ½-Ton Crew Cab Pickup for the Training Center.
John Vance submitted the lowest bid at $28,577.00.
The current pickup that is assigned to the Training Center will be reassigned to the Traffic Unit for use as a
Traffic Incident Management Vehicle.
Funds have been appropriated and are available in Police Department’s portion of the Sales Tax Capital
Improvement Fund.

Cost: $28,577.00

Funding Source: Police Project 193001

Requested By: Brandon Berryhill, Police Chief

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: ½ Ton Truck Crew Cab Statewide Contract 1000009315

Recommendation:
Approve the purchase of one (1) ½-Ton Crew Cab Pickup Truck from John Vance pursuant to the Oklahoma
Statewide Contract.
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